
2019 YEAR-END LETTER WITH TAX STATEMENT 
Dear Friends,   
Allow me to thank you all for your consistent prayers for us here in Uganda. I wish also to congratulate each one 
of you on having successfully gone through 2019. Each new year, we are eager to seek the Almighty God in 
prayer and we also pray for you all and thank Him for all the blessings we do receive. We organized a 
thanksgiving ceremony to thank God for the good Primary Leaving Examinations (P.L.E).  It is a pleasure to 
inform you that the results from Uganda National Examination Board (UNEB) came and we managed to acquire 
Nine (09) Children in Division 1, Eighteen (18) Children in Division 2 and only one (1) Child in Division 3. The 
best candidate, called Kineera Abdul Shahid passed with Six (6) Total Aggregate; his performance enabled us to 
appear in the Newspapers in ninth position of the 10 best schools in each district. In Buwenge schools only 
Omega made the list of 10.  The most pleasing news is that they are all in position to join Secondary School 
level. In 2018, we had a total number of Twenty eight Children In grade seven and Seventeen (17) passed in 
division one, Ten (10) in division two and only one (1) in division three. We need more of your prayers to God for 
more children in 2020 to pass in Division 1.  We always work hard to make our children excel academically.  
We would like to ask for your prayers for good health and good supplies for Omega School since our 
performance depends on some of the above.  
More great news, the Lord has blessed one of our Rescue African Children Social Workers, Kiiza James with a 
Holy Marriage. On January 18th, 2020 he received Rebecca Aseye as his new bride and they started their new 
marriage life. 
We believe and trust that we are in position to receive success because our brethren worldwide intercede to God 
through prayers. It is our humble appeal that you keep on praying for us. And we will as well be praying for you 
all in Jesus’ name.  Amen… Fred Tumwebaze   
Below:    Kineera & happy Mom                                             Kineera & friends                     Successful happy children of Omega School 
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by February 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Please begin praying for a completed Secondary School by 
February, 2021.  This is a huge prayer, but we have a big God. If this is 
successful, the children will stay at Omega School from Nursery to (HS) 
Graduation. It will require $9000 for water toilets, but first we need to finish the 
6 classroom block building that requires a concrete floor, shutters, plaster, etc 
at a cost of $15,000. The 4-story building needs $6000 for the slab and 
$17,500 for the ground floor.  Desks must also be constructed.  If any sponsors 
have construction experience and are feeling led to Uganda to aid in this high 
calling, we ask that you begin praying.  Please contact Fred by email for more 
information and to let him know you are in support of this endeavor.  If you 
would like to donate, please mention: Omega School Fund.     Thank You!
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